
 

 

 
 
August 2020 
 
 
3M™ Hearing Products Discontinuation 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer,  
 
As part of our continued effort to optimize the 3M™ hearing protection line, we will be discontinuing the 
products on page 2.   
 
We will be accepting last time bulk buys through September 2020 and after that will have product available 
while supplies last.  We are targeting to run out of inventory at the end of the year, but it could occur earlier 
without warning.  To assist with this transition, we have listed a potential replacement option below for your 
consideration and have also included a list of all the recently discontinued products with potential 
replacements.  Please see below for product details.   
 
If you have further questions, please contact me or your 3M Sales Professional. 
 
Jack Toal | US Marketing Manager – Hearing Protection and Communication Solutions  
3M Personal Safety Division 
3M Center, Building 235-2W-70 St. Paul, MN 55144 
Mobile: 317 657 7261 | Office: 651 733 5682 
 
NOTE: 3M strongly recommends fit testing of hearing protectors. Research suggests that many users will 
receive less noise reduction than indicated by the NRR due to variation in hearing protector fit, fitting skill 
and motivation of the user. If the NRR is used, 3M recommends that it be reduced by 50% or in accordance 
with applicable regulations. 3M PSD products are for occupational use only. 
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